PARISH COUNCIL PRIVACY NOTICE.

The parish council recognises its responsibility to comply with the 2018 General Data Protection Regulation which sets out standards for the handling of personal information and protecting individual’s rights to privacy. Collecting some personal information is sometimes necessary to carry out the work of the council.
Information such as names and addresses will only be collected from individuals if staff and councillors have been open and honest about why the information is required. It will only be used for the specific purpose for which it was obtained and will not be passed on to any other party. Individuals will be informed what information is held about them and for what purpose it was obtained. 
Information is held on a password protected computer and in secure storage and will be deleted as soon as it is no longer required. Individuals have a right to know what information about them is being held and for what purpose and can request its erasure or correction.
Elected councillors may access information to carry out their duties but only as much as is necessary for that purpose and with the consent of the Clerk. 

If at any time you feel that the council has failed in any respect to meet these standards you can contact the council via the Chairman or Clerk or make a complaint directly to the Information Commissioner using the web-site www.ico.org/concerns 
